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Maths

In maths, we will concentrate mainly on number this week. We
will be practising number recognition and writing of numbers 1, 2
and 3 and on reliably counting sets of objects. We will also be
looking at shapes and repeating patterns.
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Water bottles

We are happy for the children to leave their water bottles at school. We can wash
and re-fill them. Please let us know if you want to leave the bottle.

Thank you for your support. Mrs Clarke, Miss Tonkyn and Mrs Upfold.




